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To whom it may concern, 

 

What a step back in democracy this would be. Not only would it make it nearly 

impossible for anyone with a standard job (let alone family obligations) to submit their 

vote, but it would also make it incredibly easy so that only certain demographics 

would actually be able to be present to vote. 

 

Also consider the logistical and financial nightmare of having 4.2 million people taking 

a day off to overwhelm polling booths. Does Senator David Brock Smith have a plan 

to run more polling facilities? The bill shows that it, "May Have Fiscal Impact, But No 

Statement Yet Issued." Oregon had the lowest Cost of Voting Index value in 2024 

with universal mail-in ballots. What exactly is the plan to cover the additional cost to 

push us to the other end of the Index? Or is there even a plan? 

 

There hasn't been any significant proof that voter fraud is occurring due to the current 

method of voting, and it's becoming increasingly clear that this is being done to 

appease the current president as well as silence the voice of the people. Shame on 

any representative that supports this blatant disregard of constituents' needs. 


